
 

19th ANNUAL  

ELLET & SHIRLEY SEAVEY MEMORIAL DRIVE/RIDE 
 

SUNDAY, October 1, 2017 

 60 Depot Rd. Auburn, NH 
 

10:00 AM TRAIL BRIEFING 
 

 
 

View of Tower Hill Pond 
 

The outing will take place on the Manchester Water Works property, so please try to arrive in time for 
the briefing. You may go out anytime after briefing.  MWW has installed a gate that will make it much 

easier for the folks with large trailers to get into the field.  The many loops and trails we all 
remember are open and there is a beautiful 6 mile loop around Tower Hill Pond.  You may encounter 

bikes, and hikers with dogs; all dogs are required to be on leashes. 
 

Please be courteous and do not leave any manure or hay in the parking area. 
 

There are NO restrooms or water at the field  
so please plan accordingly. 

Bring a lunch or snacks and let’s have a picnic together after the drive! 
 

DIRECTIONS: 
NH Route 101 (between Manchester & the Seacoast), Exit 2 

Turn right at the end of the ramp if coming from Manchester Area or I-93, 

Turn left at the end of the ramp if coming from the Seacoast Area or Maine  

          Follow Hooksett Rd. south, Depot Road is the 2nd road on the left about a mile from NH 101. 

Turn onto Depot Road and the field is about 1000 feet ahead on right.  

Follow the GSCA signs. 

 

Using a GPS? Try 60 Depot Road, Auburn, NH and look for the gate into the field 

 

For more information call Eric and Linda Wilking  

 603-731-0513 or email:   eewlsw@gmail.com 

 


